
Dear Parents,  Date:18.05.2020 

In view of the pandemic COVID 19, Indo Public School management has 
decided to open admissions online for classes 1st to 9th & 11th. Please ask 
friends and relatives who are interested in admitting their children to your 
child’s school, to access the school website www.indopublicschool.com for 
further details. Please ask them to write with all details of the applicant to: 
contact@indopublicschool.com 
control@indopublicschool.com  
accounts@indopublicschool.com 
For admission to kindergarten they must access the website 
www.indokids.co.in for classes Pre Nursery, Nursery, KG I & KG II. Please 
ask them to write with all details of the applicant to :  
IK Branch 1: inchargeik1@indokids.co.in  

    accountsik1@indokids.co.in 
IK Branch 2: inchargeik2@indokids.co.in  

    accountsik2@indokids.co.in 
IK Branch 3: inchargeik3@indokids.co.in  

    accountsik3@indokids.co.in 
IK Branch 4: inchargeik4@indokids.co.in 
                       accountsik4@indokids.co.in 
IK Branch 5: inchargeik5@indokids.co.in  

   accountsik5@indokids.co.in 
Please note that this is for NEW admissions only. Kindly spread the message 
to interested people. 

        Principal 
        Indo Public School 

                         Amravati 
 
 
 

 


